
  
   
  
  

  

Wednesday November 25, 2015  

  

   

Please place the following legal advertisement on or before December 3, 2015 

  

Public Notice   

  

Notice is hereby given that the draft Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) FY 2016-2021 for the 

Morgantown - Monongalia County Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) will be available for public 

review and comment on December 4, 2015 at the MPO’s Offices and online at the MPO’s website 

www.plantogether.org . The TIP will also be available at libraries throughout the County.  

 

The MPO’s TIP process serves as the forum for public involvement for the Mountain Line Transit 

System’s projects as well as highway projects programmed in cooperation with the West Virginia 

Department of Transportation. According to the MPO’s Public Involvement Policy, the adoption of a new 

TIP requires a thirty (30) day public comment period. The draft TIP will be available for review from Friday 

December 4, through Wednesday January 13, 2016. 

  

The MPO Policy Board will consider this item at a regularly scheduled meeting on January 14, 2016 at 6 

pm. The meeting will be held in:  

 

Morgantown City Hall Council Chambers  

389 Spruce Street,  

Morgantown WV  

   

Interested parties, including representatives of the affected public and transportation agencies, private 

providers of transportation, freight shippers, providers of freight transportation services, and other 

transportation stakeholders who desire to present their views on the TIP and/or submit written comments 

should contact:   

  

Morgantown Monongalia MPO   

82 Hart Field Road Suite 105   

Morgantown, WV 26505   

304-291-9571  

   

Written comments should be directed to the MPO, at the above address and must be received by January 13, 

2016.  

http://www.plantogether.org/

